
Clungunford Parish Council 

 

CO-OPTION OF A 

COUNCILLOR 

 
Clungunford Parish Council recently advertised a casual vacancy for the statutory notice 

period, but no requests were received for a by-election to be held.  

Applications are now being sought from any suitably qualified person who wishes to stand 

for co-option onto the Council.  

Applicant should provide their names to the Clerk of the Council by no later than Thursday 

7th May 2020 and these will be considered at the Parish Council Meeting to be held on 

Wednesday 13th May 2020 at 7pm.  

Please note that this meeting will be undertaken by video-conference because of the 

coronavirus emergency. Details of how the public can attend this meeting online will be 

published on the council website and notice board by 7th May. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Clerk to the Council. 

 

 

This notice is dated Monday 16th March 2020  

Max Maxwell 

Clerk to Clungunford Parish Council 

clungunfordparishcouncil@gmail.com 

www.clungunford.com 

 

(01588) 661044 
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